Subject: FW: Letter of Comment Submitted: EB-2015-0004
Date: June-04-15 10:03:13 AM

From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-03-15 11:10 PM

To: BoardSec

Subject: Letter of Comment Submitted: EB-2015-0004

LETTER OF COMMENT

Comments:

Hydro Ottawa has applied for an increase in distribution charges totalling nearly 24 per cent
for residential customers over five years, starting in 2016. This rate increase is totally
unreasonable given the expected increase in wages over the same period of approx. 12%.
This is predatory pricing given the monopoly situation enjoyed by Hydro Ottawa. Hydro
Ottawa is not acting in the best interests of its customers. If their costs have increased then
they should reduce their expenses to match - just like the real world with competitive pricing.
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